
Don't Leave Money Behind!

Time is Running Out!
File 2019 FSA claims
by February 28, 2020.

The FSA plan is a use-it-or-lose-it
account. If you participated in a
Health Care or Dependent Care
FSA in 2019 and have a remaining
balance, you must file a claim by
February 28, 2020 to avoid a
forfeiture of funds (as required by
IRS regulations). Claims must be
for services that took place during
your plan year.
 
You can view eligible expenses and
more information about your plan,
including how to file a claim, at
flores247.com.

To view your balance,
log in to flores247.com

and select your 2019
account(s).

 
You can find your

balance on-the-go using
the free Flores Mobile

app, available for
download in the Apple or

Google Play device
stores, or call the Flores

IVR system 24/7
at 888.586.3994.

For assistance, visit flores247.com or call 800.532.3327.


